

A Note from Ms. Loughran

Dear Hale Families,

Happy Lunar New Year to our families who celebrate! If you want to see a beautiful BPS celebration, go to www.jqes.org and watch the Josiah Quincy celebration. It was great to connect with some of you this week during our return-to-school town hall meeting. Don't forget- next week is our February vacation, so there is no school until we start back on Monday, Feb 22. I hope everyone has a healthy and fun week! There are some suggestions below of how to enjoy the week.

Ms. Loughran, Interim Principal

Please take note of these community events:

The Honoring Henry Hampton committee is excited to announce its second event, titled "Keeping Our Eyes on the Prize: Education, Equity & Justice." The focus will be on family advocacy for transformative education in communities of color in Boston, with a focus on Roxbury. This family friendly event is open to all Nathan Hale families and will feature guest speakers, community dialogue, and student performances will be online on Saturday 3/6, 5-7 pm.

Boston Partners in Education has developed Independent Learning Support (ILS) as a tutoring and mentoring resource free to students in grades 5-12. Offered virtually, the model involves student + mentor + proctor. Two of the attached flyers serve as an invitation to an information session arranged for February 10 and folks can register through the RSVP link on the attached flyers.

The Nathan Hale School will host a town hall meeting on Thursday, February 25, 2021 at 5:30. This will be an opportunity for you to ask questions and hear about how we plan to open school safely on March 1 for our first group of students. The Zoom link will be sent out after break.

Checkout Bostoncentral.com for a list of other free activities to keep the kids busy, including a Winter Camp 2021.

If your child is in need of a winter coat, please contact Ms. Lewis in the main office. We recently received a donation of over 50 coats!









Welcome to our new art substitute teacher... Mr. Holmes! He will begin with us after February break.